CenterPoint Energy Natural Gas Main Replacement Project

CenterPoint Energy will be replacing approximately 550 feet of natural gas main located on an
easement road off Gale Road, near 2720 Gale Road. This work is part of ongoing system
maintenance to ensure safe and reliable natural gas service for Woodland residents.

The project is scheduled to begin August 13 or 14 and is expected to take approximately 2 to 2'2
weeks to complete, weather permitting.

Roadways will remain open throughout the project. However, residents should expect to see
construction equipment and crews in the area. We encourage everyone to drive with extra
caution, slow down when passing through work zones, and be respectful of construction workers
who are working to improve our community’s infrastructure.

If you have any questions about the project, please contact CenterPoint Energy at 612-321-
5352.



